
FROM THE  
DIRECTOR’S DESK 
 
 
 

My fourth year at Danville Pub-
lic Library has begun with the 
near-completion of a major ren-
ovation project, which has add-
ed a new Teen Zone, a large 
group study room, a new facili-
ties office with much-needed 
storage space, and a mak-
erspace. These spaces will al-
low the library to better serve 
the Danville community.  
 
Iôd like to thank each of my staff 
and our patrons for retaining 
their senses of humor and hav-
ing patience with the project. 
 
When timeline details are 
worked out, furniture and shelv-
ing will be installed, the fiction 
collection will be moved up-
stairs, and the large print and 
AV collections will shift. The 
library will close three to five 
days—most likely in mid– to 
late January—in order to make 
these collection moves. 
 
Also, an open house will be 
held in late January or early 
February with ribbon cuttings 
for the Howard G. Rutan Teen 
Zone and the Gill M. Garman 
Large Group Study Room.  
 
Congratulations, everyone, and 
I look forward to another suc-
cessful year. 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
Theresa M. Tyner,  
Library Director 
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SILK ROAD TRAVELS CONTINUE MARCH 4 

Dr. John Flatteryôs popular series 
on the Silk Roads continues on 
Monday, March 4, at 6:30 p.m. in 
the first floor meeting room. The 
program is free and open to the 
public. 
 
ñIt was about ten years ago that 
we began the study of the an-
cient trade routes of Eurasia (i.e. 
Asia including the peninsula of 
Europe) that eventually led to 
modern globalization. We have 
studied the triumphant march of 
Alexander the Great across Eur-
asia almost to the gates of mod-
ern China. Later Emperor Wudi 
of the Han dynasty would send 
Zhang Qian eastward in search 
of allies against the Xiong-nu 
(later called Huns in the West). 

Many nations were involved in 
forming these trade routes. We 
have learned much about these 
nations and their religions. 

Later a German geographer Fer-
dinand Freiherr von Richthofen in 
1877 would give these trade 
routes the exotic names Silk 
Routes (Seidenstrassen).  This 
famous scholar was the uncle of 
Manfred von Richthofen, an ace 
pilot on the German side in the 
First World War. 

We followed the bold traders in 
their trek through deserts, moun-
tains and frequent oases when 
suddenly the old became new 
again. The President-for-life Xi 
Jinping of China with his China 
Dream adopted the concept of 
the ancient Silk Roads to high-
light his quest to make China 
with its vast population the first 
nation of the world. He restored 
trading routes now, not with cam-
els and donkeys, but with trains 

and ships and planes.  

Now trains run between China 
and Madrid, Spain, (some 8,000 
miles) weekly to mention but one 
example. Last year we studied 
the great train complex of Khor-
gos in Kazakhstan on the border 
with China. 

On March 4, we will continue our 
study of both the ancient and 
modern Silk Routes and how the 
Peopleôs Republic of China under 
Xi Jinping seeks to realize his 
China Dream.  Hope to see you 
there.ò—John Flattery 
 
Dr. Flatteryôs extensive scholar-
ship, his experiences  living in 
and traveling around the region, 
and his ability to speak objective-
ly about the cultures, beliefs, and 
history help audiences put events 
and movements in perspec-
tive. Dr. Flattery has been sta-
tioned in Turkey twice, once at 
Izmir and once at Adana. He also 
has travelled widely throughout 
the Middle East. He is an educa-
tor, Canon of Smyrna, and a 
Colonel (ret.) in the Air Force.  

President Xi Jinping, China 
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Weôre looking for interested 
teens to serve on the Teen 
Advisory Board (TAB).  
 
TAB is open to teens ages 12 
to 18. 
 
TAB members serve the    
library and its teen users by 
suggesting library activities, 
books, and services. Past 
suggestions have included 
expanding the teen craft   
program offerings, supple-
menting the manga collection, 
and putting on a teen talent 
show. 

TAB service looks great on job 
and college applications! 
 
TAB will begin meeting on a 
quarterly basis. The next 
meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, January 9, 5:00-
6:00 p.m. in the second floor 
conference room.  
 
TAB applications may be 
picked up at the Teen Zone 
and Childrenôs Room service 
desks. Completed applications 
are due by January 7, 2018. 

Film at 1:00 p.m. 
Discussion at 2:45 p.m. 

First Floor Meeting Room 
 
Read the book, join us for a 
viewing of the film, followed 
by refreshments and a  lively 
discussion!  
 
Weôll start off the year with 
the following stories: 
 

Saturday, January 19 
A Simple Favor  
by Darcey Bell 

A stay-at-home mom/blogger 
does a favor for her best 
friend, who vanishes. 

 
Saturday, February 16 
Crazy Rich Asians  

by Kevin Kwan  
A native New Yorker travels 
to Singapore with her boy-
friend to attend a wedding 
and meet his family. 

 
Saturday, March 16 
Devil in a Blue Dress  

by Walter Mosley 
Black WWII veteran Easy 

Rawlins agrees to locate a 

missing socialite in this hard-

boiled detective story. 

PROJECT UPLIFT  —  JANUARY 25 

 

SPOTLIGHT 
ON: 

 
 

Teen Advisory Board 

The library will host an event, 
ñProject  Upliftò, from 10:00 
a.m. to 2:00 p.m. on Friday, 
January 25, in the libraryôs 
first floor meeting room.    
Project Uplift, in its fourth 
year, is designed to connect 
homeless, or home insecure, 
persons and families and 
those who love them with in-
formation and resources with-
in the Danville community. 
  
Last year, 50 participants   
attended Project Uplift and  
18 community organizations 
were on hand to offer infor-
mation and assistance.  
Staff and volunteers from the 
community served hot meals, 
handed out takeaway bags 
filled with snacks, toiletry 
items, and socks donated 

during the DPL Sock Drive. 
 
We encourage local organiza-
tions that offer any type of  
assistance to the homeless 
community or those who are 
home insecure to join us at 
an information table or donate 
items as giveaways. Contact 
Jessica Augustson, Outreach 
Services, at 477-5227 or   
jaugustson@                    
danvillepubliclibrary.org by 
Friday, January 11, if youôd 
like to participate. 
 
 

PAGES TO PICTURES 

mailto:lboedicker@danvillepubliclibrary.org
mailto:lboedicker@danvillepubliclibrary.org
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Fun for No-School Days Library Staff Pick 

 
Everyoneôs a Aliebn When Ur a Aliebn Too by 
Jomny Sun 
  
This adorable illustrated book features Jomny, 
an alien left on earth to learn about humans. 
Jomny meets a tree, an otter, a flower, and 
many more, but never any humans. This is 
okay, because he 
doesnôt really under-
stand that anyway. 
When the other aliens 
come to check on him, 
they are thoroughly 
unimpressed. This is a 
book about love and 
acceptance, especially 
when it comes to 
oneôs self. Everyoneôs 
a Aliebn is filled with 
wholesome humor 
and sweet characters, 
giving it the potential 
to appeal to a wide 
variety of people. 
—Jessica, Outreach Services 

Do you have a stack of library books at home or in the car? Have you been worrying about the fines 
on those items? 
 
Worry no more! February 2019 is Fine Free Month at Danville Public Library. Please bring back 
those overdue materials and, as a thank you, your overdue fines will be waived. This applies to ma-
terials that may be a week, two months, or even two years overdue. Two decades? Thatôs okay, 
too! Just bring them back! 
 
Fine Free Month runs from Friday, February 1, through Thursday, February 28, and includes most 
items that are borrowed from the library: books, audio books, music CDs, magazines, DVDs, large 
print. There are some exceptions. Fees for lost or damaged items will not be waived. 
 
If your account has fines on it, simply present your library card or ID and any old overdue fines will 
be deleted.  
 
Has your library card expired? Just bring in a photo ID and one other ID with current address: mail 
post-marked within 30 days; most recent tax bill or lease; voter's registration card; passport; or an 
imprinted personal check. For more details on updating your library account, please see            
http://danvillepubliclibrary.org/circulation.htm, call 477-5220, or talk with us at the Checkout Desk. 

We have some fun planned for the days school 
will be closed for Presidentsô Day and Spring 
Break. 
 
On Monday, February 18, at 4:00 p.m. in the 
first floor meeting room, Musician Tim Stephens 
and Magician Greg Loschen will bring "Music 
and Magic" to the library for kids and their fami-
lies. 
 
Over spring break, March 25-29, we will travel 
the world with local residents to explore their  
native food, clothing and cultures in "Around the 
World in a Week". Each day we will highlight a 
different country at 3:30 p.m. in the Children's 
Program Room.  
 
During spring break, teens will have the chance 
to attend a How-to-Get-a-Job Fair with instruc-
tion on interview etiquette, tips on what to wear, 
and mock interviews to land a summer job. The 
date and time have not yet been determinedΤ 

more details to come.  
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               DANVILLE LIBRARY FOUNDATION    
    
                               WHAT WE FUND  
 

CǳƴŘǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 5ŀƴǾƛƭƭŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ CƻǳƴŘŀǝƻƴ      
ōŜƴŜŬǘ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ǳǎŜǊΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜ  
ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ǘƻ ŀŘƻǇǘ ƴŜǿ ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘ ǘƻ 
ǘƘŜ ŜǾƻƭǾƛƴƎ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƻŦ ǇŀǘǊƻƴǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀƭǎƻ ŜȄǘŜƴŘ 
ŀƴŘ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘŜƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅΩǎ ǊƻƭŜ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ    
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ ²ƘƛƭŜ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅ ǘŀȄŜǎ Ǉŀȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 
ƭƛōǊŀǊȅΩǎ ōŀǎƛŎ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƴƎ ŜȄǇŜƴǎŜǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ      
ǎŀƭŀǊƛŜǎΣ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ǳǇƪŜŜǇΣ ŀƴŘ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎΣ ǘƘŜ 
CƻǳƴŘŀǝƻƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǎǳǇǇƭŜƳŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ 
ƛƴ ŀǊŜŀǎ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ŘŜŜƳǎ ƛǘ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ 
Ƴƻǎǘ ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ƛƳǇŀŎǘΦ       
                                    
                  ¸ƻǳǊ 5ƻƴŀǝƻƴ {ǘŀȅǎ [ƻŎŀƭΗ  

 

нлму-нлмфτ ϷостΣфофΦлл ƛƴ ǇǊƛǾŀǘŜ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ  
 
¶ ϷппΣсму ƛƴ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳƳƛƴƎ ϧ ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ ǇǳǊπ
ŎƘŀǎŜǎ ƻǊ ǳǇƎǊŀŘŜǎ  

¶ ϷоноΣомфΦпп  [ƛōǊŀǊȅ ǊŜƴƻǾŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ [95 
ƭƛƎƘǘ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǎƛƻƴ  

 
 
 

tƭŜŀǎŜ 5ƻƴŀǘŜΗ 
 

5ŀƴπ

  

         

A Niʱhʠ ᴗ Enʫhˉnˢɵˏnʠ  

NEXT BOOK SALE  March 22 & 23, 2019 

During your next library visit,  
stop by the 
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From the Executive  

Directorôs Desk  
 ðSabrina Henriques 

 

  

 

 

Cindy Blacker 
Julius W. Hegeler II Foundation 
& Lois Wise  
Dr. Thomas and Peggy 
Herrmann 

Cathy Bott 

Gregory Boylan 

Erika Briggs 

James and Toni  Brougher 

Frank and Lynn Brunacci 

Drs. LaVias and Angela Burns 

Rosemary Butler 

Diana and Brian Carranza 

Joanne Chacon 

Rick and Susan Chapin 

Mr. and Mrs. Cheney 

Classic Homes Realty 

Crowder CPA's LTD 

Kurt Cruppenink 

Mr and Mrs. Cundiff 

Danville Kiwanis Breakfast 
Club 

Danville Lions Club 

Danville Metal Stamping 

Mark Denman 

David and Cheryl Dillman 

Double S Liquid Feed 

Darren and Natalie Duncan 

Neal and Melody Ehrlich 

Harry Eisenhauer 

Mr. and Mrs. Ervin 

Paula Evans 

Dr. and Mrs. Fabrizio 

Fred Faulstich 

Chris Fitzsimmons 

Father John Flattery 

Dr. and Mrs. Fuesting 

Ms Gail Girard 

Charles and Amanda Gaston 

George Weller & Associates 

Dr. and Mrs. Ron Gillum 

 

Dr. W.F. Hensold 

Dava Bennett 

BIG FOUR 

Carla Heskett 

Carl & Tonya Hill 

Greg and MaryAnn Hilleary 

Greg and Jeanette Hoss 

Mike and Julie Hulvey 

Dr. and Mrs. Hurley 

Mr. and Mrs. Ireland 

Mr. and Mrs. Jackowski  

Darrel and Alice Marie Jacobs 

Bob Jones 

Sue Jones 

Mason Music Dept. 

Dr. Joseph and Raj Karinattu 

Betty Killough 

Joyce Knoblauch Studios 

Jim and Jan Kouzmanoff 

LA POTOSINA, INC 

Loris Laci 

Jacqueline and Tim Lacy 

John and Jody Legett 

Mark and Marty Lindvahl 

Charlotte Luebbers 

Michael and Brandy Marron 

Dr. John Mason Jr. 

Bernice McCoy 

McLaughlin Asset Management 

June Medlin 

Mervis Family Foundation  

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Miller 

Neil and Patti Moore 

Kendra Morgan 

Susan Mosiman 

Mel and Judy Myers 

Stephen and Cindy Nacco 

Sarah Nathan 

Mr. Bert and Jan  Nicholson 

Jack Nimtz 

David and Barb Nolan 

Old National Insurance 

Jefferey & Minerva Partenheimer 
Living Trust 

Dan and Linda Pentony 

Mary Ann Pettigrew 

Gary and Doris Resh 

Bob and Kathryn Richard 

Riverview Pediatrics 

Todd Russian 

Claudia Russian 

Bill and Marilyn Satterwhite 

Mr. and Mrs. William Schatz 

Dianne Seibert 

Lucas Seilhymer 

Dr. and Mrs. Serfoss 

John and Sue Shane 

Kay Shaner 

Shore Wealth Management 

Mr. and Mrs. Smutz 

Kimberly Spangler 

Vivian Stokes 

Kay and Kedric Swinford 

Mr. and Mrs. Swires 

Sylvia Switzer 

Tyson Terhune 

Cathy & John Krebs Living Trust 

Anne Thiede 

Mrs. Marcia Thomas 

Penny Thompson 

Curt and Toni Towne 

William Tuggle 

Theresa Tyner 

Fred and Candy Underhill 

Vermilion Healthcare Foundation 

Vermilion Valley Quilters 

Nick and Jaclyn Vinson 

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Voorhees 

Richard Wahlfeldt 

Bill and Joan Warrick 

WatchFire Signs 

George and Cheri Weller 

Mike and Dona Westfall 

Mr. Hawes 

Cindy Blacker 

Marilyn Blanton 

Carol Blundy 

John and Bonnie  
Bodensteiner 

Wilbur and Linda  
Bolton 

Terri White 

Tammy Wilson 

Greg and Beth Wolfe 

Allyson Wright 

Pat and Lynn   
Wolgamot 

Kenneth and Christine 
Winslow 

David & Shirley Cole 

Bill Concord  

Chief Justice Rita Garman  

Susan Baldwin  

Richard Braza  
Helen Bury  

Ron and Mary Norenberg 

Jamie Norton 

Scot and Karilyn Wonderlin 

In Memory Of 
 

Harlan Smith  
Ann & Reese 
Matteson  

 Harriett Burgess  
Patricia A Green  
Toula Vrentas  
John Mockaitis 
Tommy & Alvina 
Kouzmanoff 

Chris Kouzmanoff 
Dorothy Robinson 
Estate of  

June & Charles 
Cratz  

Evelyn and Joseph 
Skowronski 
Joe Linck 
Gill Garman  

 
     In Honor Of  
Bill & Marilyn  
Satterwhite  

Don McLaughlin  
Mr. & Mrs. Scott  
Robinson & Family 
Mr. & Mrs. J. Kent 
Robinson 

 
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ¸ƻǳΗ  
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Danville Public Library 
319 N. Vermilion St. 
Danville, IL 61832 
 
477-5220  Adult Services 
477-5224  Audiovisual 
477-5225  Youth Services 
477-5227  Outreach 
477-5228  Reference  
477-5228  Archives 
477-5230  FAX 
 
Danville Library Foundation 
477-5223, ext. 114 

Return Service Requested 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/
Danville-Public-Library/ 
151427611620146 

 
 

https://www.pinterest.com/
danvillepublicl/ 

 
 
 
 

https://twitter.com/DanvilleLibrary 

 
 
 
 

Your virtual adventures  
 

begin at  
 

DanvillePublicLibrary.org  

Nonprofit Org. 
U.S. Postage 
PAID 

Danville IL 
Permit No. 234 

Library Hours 
 

Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

 

Friday & Saturday 
9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

Danville Public Library News 
 
Theresa Tyner, Editor 
 
Sabrina Henriques, Editor of  
Foundation pages 
 

Danville Public Library 
Board of Trustees: 
 
Linda Bolton, President 
Jim Kouzmanoff, Vice-
President 
Jim Knoblauch, Treasurer 
Jane Andrews, Secretary 
 

Cindy Parr-Barrett 
Martha Espino 
Melissa Rome 
Mark Denman 
 

Bill Satterwhite, Emeritus 
George Vrentas, Emeritus 

Upcoming Library Events 
 
December 31:  Library CLOSES at 5:00 
p.m. 
 

January 1:  Library CLOSED for New 
Yearôs Day. 
 

January 25:  Project Uplift, 10:00 a.m.-
2:00 p.m., first floor meeting room.        
See page 2. 
 
February 1-28:  Fine Free February, see 
page 3 for details. 
 
February 18:  Music and Magic, 4:00 
p.m. first floor meeting room. 
 

 
March 4: Silk Road series with Dr. John 
Flattery, 7:00 p.m. See page 1. 
 

March 22-23:  Danville Library Founda-
tionôs Spring Used Book Sale, first floor 
meeting room.   
 
April 1: Library CLOSED for staff devel-
opment workshop. 


